
 

 

21st  July 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Normally at this time of year, we would write out and update you with arrangements for 
September but with the current climate of rising COVID cases and an increasing feeling of 
uncertainty, it seems unwise to set up systems and timetables now, only to have to change 
everything again over the summer.  
 
We are hoping to return to the arrangements that were in place prior to the pandemic: 
 

• All children arriving to school between 8:45am and 9:00am and leaving at 3pm on 
Sandpits Road site or 3:15pm on Clee View site.  
 

• All children wearing correct school uniform every day and bringing a PE kit into school 
on the first day. 

 
I will write out to parents by Friday 27th August to share the final arrangements so that parents 
and carers are fully informed before the start of the new school year. 
 
Once more, may I take the opportunity to thank everyone for their support this year and to 
wish you a very enjoyable summer. 
 
Best Wishes  
 

Kate Mather 

Head Teacher 


